Pt. Bhagwat Dayal Sharma
Post Graduate Institute of Medical Sciences, Rohtak

Corrigendum

It is to bring in the notice of all concerned that the interview for filling up the post of Senior/ Junior
House Surgeons was postponed due to enforcement of Model Code of Conduct.

In this regard, the interview for the filling up the post of Senior / Junior House Surgeons will be held
on 22.04.2024 at 12:00 Noon. The candidates are required to appear for document verification on 22.04.2024
at 09:00 AM in the office of the Medical Superintendent, PGIMS, Rohtak.

No individual postal communication in this regard will be send to the candidates.
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